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Witmer Heights Church Life Activities Calendar 
July 12 – Worship Team meeting – 7:00 pm. 
July 16/Aug. 6 – Fellowship Sundays (9:30-10:25)   No Sunday school on those dates.  
August 16 – Elder Team meeting – 7:00 pm. 
Sept.  10 – Save this date for the 40th Anniversary Celebration of the Parent & Preschool Center.  (More details to come.) 
Sept. 22-24 – Annual Church Retreat at Penn Valley. 
 

Sunday, June 25     Sunday, July 2 

Message Randy Keener     Randy Keener 
Greeters Jim and Phyllis Oswald    Becky Nolt and Esther Mast 
 

~Please take time to read the newsletter from Nancy Marshall that is posted on the East Hallway bulletin board.  She 
explains the dilemma she is facing concerning Sulmi’s education here in the U.S.  Sulmi has been accepted at Lancaster 
Mennonite School providing finances can be arranged for a sign language interpreter.  If you have any advice or counsel for 
Nancy, contact her at nancyinbelize@yahoo.com 
 

~As a way for First Deaf and Witmer Heights to continue to appreciate our relationship together, a Turkey Hill Ice Cream 
Social and games on the parking lot behind the church is being planned.  Mark your calendar for Wed. eve. July 26.   More 
details will follow.  
 

~Vacation Bible School Press Release 

~ Forest Hills Mennonite Church, 100 Quarry Road, Leola, will host Maker Fun Factory – created by God, built for a 

purpose, a Vacation Bible School program for children age 3 through those who have completed Grade 5.  Dates are Sunday, 
July 23, through Thursday, July 27. Each session will begin at 6:15 p.m. and conclude at 8:15 p.m. All children in the 
community are invited to participate. For more information or to pre-register children, contact the church by phone at 717-
656-6227 and ask for Norma Stauffer.  Online registration is available at www.foresthillschurch.org. Registrations received 
by Fri., July 7, will be entered into a drawing for a $10 gift card to Oregon Dairy's Sweet Shoppe. 

~Note for Witmer Heights and First Deaf -   All are welcome to the LCDHH Appreciation Day (June 24 between 11 am  
and 4 pm)  to celebrate the 1 year anniversary of Lancaster Center of the Deaf and Hard of Hearing.  This organization rents 
space in our church building for their office space.  A flyer has been posted on bulletin board above the library table. 

 

~You're invited to Global Fair!   Bring your family to spend a summer day celebrating other cultures at Eastern 

Mennonite Mission's popular open-air missions and culture festival.  Sat/, July 15 | 11 a.m.-3 p.m. 

1849 Hans Herr Dr, Willow Street, PA 17584 

• Enjoy international activities for adults and kids 

• Talk to mission workers 

• Eat international food from all over 

• Hear music 

• And more! 

So join us on the lawn of the beautiful, historic Hans Herr House. Every year features something new, but it's always family-
friendly, fun, and interactive. We hope to see you there!  
 


